December 8,2006

Att: Mr. Herman Smith
E. mail: smith 33 @ un.org

Subject : Opinion regarding the revision of the System of National Account 1993
(1993 SNA)
Ref : Fax dated 6-12-2006 of Statistics Department, IMF

I'am pleased to respond to your fax regarding the revision of 1993 SNA. Firstly, I"d like to
explain that we are now on the study process to follow 1993 SNA. Due to the lack of
proper training on this field, we are not able to migrate into 1993 SNA. Therefore, we

could not be able to offer you any opinion on the revision of 1993 SNA.

Thank you very much

Sincerely yours,

(W

U Ohn Kyaw

Director General

Planning Department

Ministry of National Planning and Economic Development
Nay Pyi Taw,Myanmar

Fax No: 095-067-407084

E.mail:pd@mptmail.net.mm
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